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The final week of October is always what is known as ‘or-
ganized chaos’, the final week of the Bible school year, end-
of-the-year banquet and culminating with the Bible school 
graduation.  This year 16 students completed their studies and 
entered into the revival field of Argentina.
We were blessed to have Rev. and Sis. Joe Bir, Asunción, 
Paraguay, as our guest speaker, and what a powerful, impact-

ing message he deliv-
ered to the graduating 
class.  During the 
prayer time with the 
graduates the power of 
the Holy Ghost fell in 
a beautiful way, to the point that the students did not want to quit pray-
ing and finish the service.  Many comments were made that the gradua-
tion was the best they had ever attended.
Please pray for these students as they enter the harvest field.  And pray 
for the Apostolic Bible Institute of Argentina as we launch many new 

changes in the coming year.
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A Special Thanks... 
Meet Melisa Espinoza, the daughter of our Bible 

school dean.  She 9 years old 
and stands about 4’9” tall.  
For some time we’ve felt the 
need to remodel her bedroom 
to give her space to stand up 
without hitting her head!  A 
young girl of that age needs 
her privacy and space.
A heart-felt thanks goes out 
to  Pastor Joe Gutierrez and 
The Church On Fire of Fort 

Wayne, IN, and Pastors T.L and Christopher Craft and 
The First Pentecostal Church of Jackson, MS for their 
generous help in this remodeling project.  The materi-
als have been purchased and construction will begin 
the first of the year.

And Finally...
It really seems hard to believe that we are fast ap-
proaching the end of 2011.  Where has the time flown?   
And you, our Partners in Missions, are a large part of 
the great things that are taking place in Argentina.
This is our last newsletter for 2011.  And though it 
might be a little early, we want to wish all of you a 
most wonderful Thanksgiving time, a blessed Christ-
mas season and an awesome year in 2012.  
Thank you for your 
compassion and vi-
sion for revival.
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